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Government	of	Yukon	makes	donation	to	support	those	affected	by	B.C.	wildfires

The	Government	of	Yukon	is	making	a	donation	of	$25,000	to	Canadian	Red	Cross	to	support	evacuated	residents	affected
by	B.C.	wildfires.	This	announcement	was	made	at	the	Council	of	the	Federation	meeting	in	Edmonton	yesterday.

The	Government	of	British	Columbia	declared	a	state	of	emergency	on	July	8	in	response	to	the	wildfires,	and	has	been
fighting	the	fire	under	worsening	conditions	since.

The	Government	of	Yukon’s	contribution	will	support	the	Red	Cross	in	its	efforts	to	provide	shelter	and	care	for	residents
who	have	been	forced	from	their	homes.

Quotes

“Our	hearts	go	out	to	the	people	of	British	Columbia	in	the	wake	of	these	worsening	fires.	It	is	important	in	times	like	these
that	we	come	forward	to	help	our	friends	and	neighbours.”

–Premier	Sandy	Silver

Quick	facts

There	are	currently	61	wildfires	burning	in	Yukon.
Yukon	is	currently	sending	firefighting	equipment,	in	the	way	of	40	pumps,	to	British	Columbia.
If	the	fire	situation	in	Yukon	moderates	significantly	and	there	remains	a	need	in	B.C.,	Yukon	Wildland	Fire	Management	will	be
ready	to	provide	whatever	fire	personnel	they	can.

Learn	more:	Donate	to	the	Red	Cross

Contact:

Sunny	Patch
Cabinet	Communications
867-393-7478
sunny.patch@gov.yk.ca

Kara	Johancsik
Communications,	Executive	Council	Office
867-667-5339
kara.johancsik@gov.yk.ca
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Stay	up	to	date	with	the	latest	Yukon	government	news	by	subscribing	to	our	RSS	feed	here:
http://www.gov.yk.ca/news/rss.html.	Or	follow	us	on	Twitter	@yukongov.
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